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I personally believe that if you as a family decide that you want to switch schooling 

organizations, then you should most definitely have very right to do so. I say this 

because, if there is a certain percentage already enrolled in the school, then you are 

lowering your chance of acceptance, which I believe is wrong! If you want to better 

yourself and your education, then you should have every right to and not have any 

form of restrictions! With that 3% enrollment cap, it might not seem like a lot of 

students, but when you are viewing a county in Oregon, those mere 3% add up 

quickly, and are basically restricting other students from switching to an AMAZING 

school. Everyone in this organization is kind and very genuine with their students. 

Even though this school is an online public school, the teachers have the ability to 

have more one on one time with each and every one of their students. If you need 

help, it is usually far quicker than being in a traditional brick and mortar school. I am 

an AVID student here at ORCA, and I enjoy it so very much; The older AVID students 

have three live classes a week to go over various classes, and peer tutor students, 

which I really benefit from. You aren't isolated, there are lots of opportunities to go 

out ad socialize wit other students in this institution! As well as meeting with various 

students in 'breakout rooms' to socialize with the classes, and gaiin social skills, as 

well as public seeking skills, which are very beneficial in the real world! So, I support 

tossing out the small 3% enrollment cap which should be put in place hopefully by the 

year of 2023, because if you want to better yourself, and your future, then you should 

be able to, with absolutely NO restrictions with doing so! 


